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• Summer projects are wrapping up. The guys and I have had a 

very busy and productive summer.  

 

• Transportation was a struggle last year and my hope is, now that 

we are in full strength, and should have a productive and less 

challenging year with the plans that are in place. 

 

• The pool keeps moving forward. Between Kelli and I calling and 

meeting with the engineering and construction team, we are 

hopeful for a date to pass on for practice and meets. 

 

 

  

 


